## **Program Review Committee Annual Report 2014-2015**

The committee began meeting during the fall term and spent some time discussing the guidelines supplied by Dr. Pani. Once the members were familiar with the guidelines, we began work on a rubric to be used to review the materials submitted by the programs to be reviewed this academic year. To date, two accreditation reports have been received and they will be examined to make sure that all the items in the guidelines are included in the accreditation reports. If not, the programs will be asked to respond to those issues. The review data for the non-accredited programs that are to be reviewed this academic year is to be submitted before the end of April 2015. At that time the committee will examine the supplied information against the rubric and submit the reports and rubric results to Dr. Pani.